
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE BUSINESS & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

Committee Members 

• Mayor Robert Bria (Presiding Member) 

• Cr Grant Piggott 

• Cr Garry Knoblauch 

• Cr Hugh Holfeld 

• Ms Amanda Grocock 

• Ms Amanda Pepe 

• Mr Ben Pudney 

• Mr Joshua Baldwin 

• Mr Matt Grant 

• Ms Trish Hansen 
 

 

Cancellation of Meeting 

 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 8(3) of the Local Government (Procedures at Meetings) Regulations 2013, the 

Meeting of the Business & Economic Development Advisory Committee scheduled to be held on 

Tuesday, 19 August 2025 at 6.30pm in the Mayor’s Parlour, Norwood Town Hall, 175 The Parade, 

Norwood, was cancelled due to a lack of a quorum. 

 

The next meeting of the Business & Economic Development Advisory Committee will be held on 

Tuesday 30 September 2025.  Formal notice of the meeting will be given prior to the date. 

 

 

Mario Barone 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 

20 August 2025 
 

 


